
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 17th December 2020 

Warton St. Paul’s CE Primary  
Academy  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

We have had a super week celebrating Christmas and all our achievements. 
The children in Amethyst class have been writing letters for friends in our 

community who might not get to see their families this year, such a lovey act 
of kindness. The Infants have recorded their Nativity and really enjoyed tak-
ing part. Topaz class have worked together as a team to build snowmen with 

toilet paper!  

I have been the Headteacher of Warton St. Paul’s for a year now and I would 
like to thank all the parents, children and staff for all their support over this 
last year… it has been very different to the one I had planned. Let’s hope and 
pray that 2021 is kind to us all and that we can put into action all our exciting 
ideas. The children  at our school are so kind and caring and they deserve the 
very best. May I take this opportunity to wish you a safe and Happy Christmas 

and a Healthy New Year. 

God Bless,  Mrs Dean 

STARS OF THE TERM 

Tessa, Jack, Koby, Daisie-Mae and Logan 

Well done to you all! 

 

 

 

The class with the best attendance this week is: 

Opal Class  

 

 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs McKenzie 
Today we said good bye to a member of our School family. Mrs McKenzie has 

been the Site Supervisor for over 30 years and in every day she has worked in 
school she has worked so hard. To keep our school clean and tidy. The care and 
love she has shown, not just to our physical building but also to the staff and 
children has been unforgettable. We wish her luck in her next venture and we 
know she will be loved there too. On behalf of all the Warton Community thank 

you for everything you have done for us all.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

EU Settlement Scheme 
 

The EU Settlement Scheme has been set up to provide immigration status to 
those who need it as the UK leaves the EU. It is therefore important that every-

one that needs to applies. The EU Settlement Scheme has been designed with 
European Economic Area (EEA) citizens and their representatives to be simple 
and straightforward. It will be looking for reasons to grant, not for reasons to 

refuse. 
Further information regarding this scheme is on our School Website with the 

link to the full guidance and how to apply. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Christmas Eve  
 
We have 2 Christingle Services at 2pm and 6pm. The 2pm service is open to any-
one but would be particularly suitable for smaller  children. We are hoping Fa-
ther Christmas will be able to make both services. Both the Christingle Services 
are ticket-only.... please book by emailing revjaneg@gmail.com  

 
 

.Diary Dates 

School Opens: Monday 4th January 2021 at normal staggered times. 

 


